
ROSTER  

PRAYER/MASS REQUESTS 

 19 NOVEMBER 26 NOVEMBER 

ACOLYTE Bill Barton Peter Gain 

READER Bev Mellis Michael Whittaker 

OFFERTORY Carmel Reardon / Monica Reardon Helen Turner / Cheryl Bond 

SANCTUARY Marie Nelson / Anne Elphick Helen Turner / Betty Somerville 

HOME COMMUNION Mary McCormick / Kathy Reardon / Peter Gain Monica Reardon / Marie Nelson 

ALTAR SERVERS Tahlira Rose / Corby Rose Joey Gailey / Nick Quine / Tessa Crowe 

COUNTING Cal Reardon / Denise Reardon Peter Gain / Kathy Reardon 

ST. VINNIES 

 

Lindley Gailey 

RECENTLY DECEASED  ANNIVERSARIES THE SICK MASS OFFERINGS 

We pray for the souls of the 

recently deceased 

Kevin Rafferty, Burnie 

Purtell, Lizzie Britt, and 

Elmer Marffy 

Br Wilfred Quail, Nicholas Loukissas, John 
“Blue” Carberry, Lindy Madigan, Robert 
Vaughan, Elsie Leonard, Madeline McMillen, 
Rod Lott, Ben McDonnell, Eileen Blacklow, 
Barry Jones, Bruce Britt, Jack Moses,  John 
Sullivan, Monica Luff, Leslie Percival, 
Christopher Riley, Clyde Miller, Daphne 
Sleeman, Alison & Ray Roche, Jenny Hourn, 
Kathy Heydon, Kath Haughton, Ted Wislon, 

Fr Joe Carroll, Lewis Jonas, Veronica 

Lawson, Anne Booby, Anne Lim, Tom Wells, 
John Hunt, Jack Lindley, Noel Cook, Ron 
Anderson, John (Pud) Williams, Fr Joe 
Higgins, Dorothy Sharp 

Ailsa Patterson,  

Sam Jones,         

Anne Masters, 

Emma McDonnell 

The Mellis Family,  

The Taylor Family, 

The Genkins Family, 

The Harper Family, & 

The Duncan Family. 

Lizzie Britt 

PARISH DETAILS 

 

PARISH COUNCIL PRIESTS / PARISH PARISH BANKING 

Peter Gain (Chair), Liz Knight, Kate Howe, 

Sarah Graham, Chris Baron, Verity 

Whittaker, Fr George, Fr Namora, Pete 

Reardon (Ex Officio).   

Fr George – 0484 604 273 

Fr Namora – 0450 438 444 

Parish Office (Mon, Tue, Wed)  

6947 4599  or  0478 000 526 

BSB 062 786  A/C 14943 

ST PATRICKS PARISH GUNDAGAI 

  

St Patrick’s Parish Gundagai 

PO Box 204 Sheridan St GUNDAGAI NSW 2722 

Ph 6947 4599 (Tumut office)| Fr George 0484 604 273 

gundagai@cg.org.au | www.cg.org.au/gundagai 

 

 

 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE – 20TH NOVEMBER 2022 
 

GUNDAGAI COUNTRY MASS SACRAMENTS 

Sunday 20th          No Mass  Uralba Last Sat 11AM Confession Prior to Vigil Mass 

Monday 21st        No MASS Tumut Sun. Mass 10AM 

 

 

Marriage: By appointment 

Tuesday 22nd       No Mass  Baptism: 3rd Sat of the month or  

during any Mass (Vigil) 

Wednesday 23rd      No Mass Adelong 20th Nov 8.30AM To arrange a Baptism please 

contact: gundagai@cg.org.au 
  Thursday 24th         Mass 12 Noon Jugiong 4th Sun. 8.30AM 

  Friday 25th       Mass 12 Noon     

Saturday 26th           6pm VIGIL   
 

Saturday 26th November at 3pm 

We will be celebrating the marriage of

Katherine Mary Borg and Imants John Rubenis  

mailto:gundagai@cg.org.au


PRAYER FOR THE PARISH MISSION AFFIRMATION 

O Most Holy Virgin, immaculate in body and 

spirit, look kindly on us as we implore your 

powerful intercession.  

O Most Holy Mother, receive our prayers as we 

present them to God.  

O Mary, Mother of Jesus and our Mother,  

you intercede for us with your Son.  

O Mary conceived without sin, pray for us who 

have recourse to thee.  

Our Lady of Saint Patrick’s Parish, pray for us. 

Kindness is the act of giving without the 

expectation of getting something in return. 
 

If someone is in need, lend them a hand 

If someone is feeling sad, offer them a smile 

If someone is lost, give them direction 

If someone is lonely, provide them good company 
 

Kindness isn’t a trend 

Kindness is universal 

Kindness is contagious 
 

Spread the word 

ALICE  THE  MUSICAL 

We would like to Congratulate St Patrick’s Primary 

School, for their wonderful presentation of the 

timeless classical story of Alice the Musical!  

We would like to thank everyone who 

attended the performances to support the 

school and the students.  Congratulations to the 

students, the teachers, the parents, family and 

 friends; and also to Deyanne Field 

 who was the winner of the raffle.  

EXTRADORDINARY EUCHARISTIC 

Ministers are needed to take holy communion to those who are in need in our parish.  

Please contact Peter Gain Mb. 0417 060 155 if you can assist with this ministry. 

THE YEAR OF WALKING TOGETHER 

This is the Year of Walking Together as an Archdiocese. 

How can we discern and act together in the name of Jesus if we still have not 

engaged in the sharing of the good things God has given us all? 

Jesus walked together with the disciples on the road to Emmaus, drawing 

them from anxiety to hope, from confusion to joy. 

In the church foyer there are some bookmarks – please feel free to grab one 

for yourself and some for your friends and family.   

Let’s all walk together in 2023 

MEN’S CURSILLO RETREAT WEEKEND 

The last few years have left many despondent and looking for meaning. A Cursillo 

retreat weekend offers you the opportunity to enliven and deepen your faith life in a 

safe, comfortable environment over a three-day weekend. A program of talks, 

meditations, discussion and prayer will form you while allowing you to establish lasting 

friendships. A men’s retreat starts on the evening of Thu 24 Nov. For details contact 

Alfred (0412 268 044, readysetgo@live.com.au) or visit https://bit.ly/cursillo22.  

 

A copy of the Church Bulletin is available on our website each week – www.cg.org.au/gundagai 

Parish Facebook Page - @stpatsgundagai 

Please send any notices to tumut@cg.org.au by Wednesday each week for inclusion in the bulletin. 
 

$695.50 

COLLECTION 

http://www.cg.org.au/gundagai
mailto:tumut@cg.org.au

